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3 April 2020 

  

 

Dear William,  

 

Further to the letter from my colleague, the Minister of State, Chloe Smith MP, on 5 March 

2020, I am writing to inform you that the independent review of personal data handling in the 

Cabinet Office is now complete. 

 

I am extremely grateful to Adrian Joseph OBE for leading this review. His report sets out six 

recommendations for how we can make better use of personal data in the Cabinet Office and 

how we can ensure the appropriate safeguards are in place.  

 

We have already made some progress in this area and we will now be considering how best 

to respond to these recommendations in more detail as we take this work forward. 

 

I attach a copy of the full review. Copies of this letter and the review have also been placed in 

the Libraries of both Houses.  

 
 

Lord Agnew Kt DL 
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